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Roberta DiMezza

From: Thomas Stanley <thomas.c.stanley@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, June 28, 2021 8:31 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Bill Number H6464 - Opposed

Good evening, 
 
My name is Thomas Stanley. I am writing tonight to oppose Bill Number H6464. 
 
As a small property owner at 129 Old Main Street in Manville I feel this bill unjustly and unfairly makes 
it much more difficult for me to provide quality housing to my current and future tenants. 
 
Tom 
--  
Tom Stanley 
thomas.c.stanley@gmail.com 
617-448-8109 


